)% MINISTRY OF FINANCE
INLAND REVENUE DIVISION

Please be informed that the
CASHIERS’ UNITS at ALL District
Revenue Offices will NOT be available
from 8:00a.m. to 11:00a.m
on Friday, October 01, 2021.

DISTRICT REVENUE OFFICES

The Board apologises for any inconvenience that may have been caused, as a
result of these measures.




